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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 06/26/13 

Media Statement 

Mayor Kasim Reed’s Statement on the Supreme Court Ruling on the Defense of Marriage 

Act 

“The Supreme Court ruling to strike down the Defense of Marriage Act was a courageous decision and is 

an enormous victory for loving, married couples and their families. It is my hope that today’s decision 

puts our nation on an inevitable path toward the day when all citizens, regardless of their sexual 

orientation, can enjoy equal protection under the law and marry the ones they love. ”  

  

# # # 

For more information about the City of Atlanta, please visit http://www.atlantaga.gov or watch 

City Channel 26. Follow the City of Atlanta on Facebook and Twitter @CityofAtlanta. Follow 

Mayor Reed on Facebook and Twitter @Kasim Reed  
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